
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       Contact: Van Wanggaard 

April 11, 2017                            608-266-1832 

 

Statement of Senator Van Wanggaard on 

Death of State Patrol Officer  

      

“This is an unfortunate reminder that all police duties, even traffic patrol, are inherently 

dangerous. Please keep the family and friends of this officer, and the entire state patrol in your 

thoughts and prayers.”  

 


